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FINDINGS

Overall, the IAD followed established policies and procedures and applicable auditing standards required by
the IIA Standards.

This report does not contain findings requiring corrective action by IAD management.

Thank you for your cooperation and assistance during this review.

cc: Jeffery S. Burgh, Auditor-Controller
Honorable Peter C. Foy, Chair, Board of Supervisors
Honorable Steve Bennett, Vice Chair, Board of Supervisors
Honorable Linda Parks, Board of Supervisors
Honorable Kelly Long, Board of Supervisors
Honorable John C. Zaragoza, Board of Supervisors
Michael Powers, County Executive Officer


